
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

04 February 2013

 
 

New Chief Executive Officer commences  

 

Wide Bay Australia Ltd (Wide Bay) has confirmed that Mr Martin Barrett has commenced his 
role as Chief Executive Officer (CEO).  

Mr Ron Hancock has now retired as Managing Director. 

Mr Barrett said he is delighted to be part of the “innovative and customer focused team at 
Wide Bay Australia”. 

“The company is in a strong financial position with significant opportunity ahead of it. I look 
forward to advising some of our exciting initiatives for growth in the months ahead”.  

ENDS 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 

 
Martin Barrett BA(ECON) MBA 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
Phone (07) 4150 4001 or 0413 279 746 
Email mbarrett@widebayaust.com.au 
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